
  Winston R-VI Home Basketball  

COVID-19 Guidelines   

The Winston R-VI School District appreciates all fans respecting and adhering to the following 

guidelines as we work to keep players, coaches and fans as safe as possible during the pandemic.  

 Attendance will be limited to immediate family members of participants (limited to 

parents/guardians, siblings and grandparents) and 7th-12th grade students for both home and 

visiting teams.  Visiting schools will be required to submit a listing of attendees prior to 

game day.  

 For other immediate family members not able to attend, the game will be livestreamed on 

the Winston Facebook page.  

 Only fans on the pass list will be admitted to the games at this time.  The pass list will also 

be maintained to provide to the Health Department names of those in attendance if there is 

a need for contact tracing.  

 Students 6th grade and under will only be admitted with parents and must sit with them 

throughout the games. 

 Fans will be expected to sit with their family and stay socially distant from other families. 

 Face mask usage and social distancing throughout the event is requested of all fans, 

students, coaches, players and cheerleaders not actively participating in the game.  

 If we see that mask usage and social distancing can be maintained we hope to open up 

more attendance in future games, if mask usage and social distancing cannot be maintained 

at this attendance level, further restrictions will be considered for future games.   

 Home fans please sit on the south half of the bleachers. 

 Visiting fans please sit on the north half of the bleachers.  

 

 


